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SOCIAL  MEDIA 

Alamogordo Public Schools Social Media Pages are intended to serve as 

platforms for communication between the public and the Alamogordo Public 

Schools ("APS").  Any comments submitted to these pages are public records 

subject to disclosure pursuant to the law. 

APS is not responsible for comments or wall postings made by visitors to 

these pages.  The comments expressed on these pages by non-District 

commentators, students, parents, faculty, and the general public may not 

reflect the views of the APS. 

Comments and discussion may be moderated, and APS reserves the right to 

disable commenting and remove inappropriate comments containing, but not 

limited to, the following types of content: 

 Commercial and promotional material that are not related to APS, its 

students, or its community; 

 Profane, vulgar or offensive language and sexual content or links to 

sexual content; 

 Content that promotes, fosters, or perpetuates discrimination on the 

basis of race, color, age, religion, sex, national origin, military status, 

disability, genetic information or sexual orientation; 

 Content that bullies, insults, threatens, or harasses; 

 Content that supports or opposes political views, campaigns or ballot 

measures; 

 Content that advocates illegal activity; 

 Endorsement or advertisement of a vendor's products or services; 

 Infringement upon copyrights or trademarks; 

 Information that may tend to compromise the safety and/or security of 

the public or public systems; 

 Information that may tend to disrupt the educational environment of 

APS. 

In addition, APS upholds the Terms of Service standards administered by 

social media platforms. 

APS encourages social media users to interact with each other in a respectful 

and meaningful way on the APS wall and within the comment threads of APS 

content. 
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